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The Brazilian Journal of Otorhinolaryngology 

(BJORL) celebrates 80 years (1933-2013) of science 

and progress; this means 80 years of contribution to 

the advancement of our specialty.

We want to pay a very special tribute to all 

editors who have made our journal an entity truly 

representative of the scientific community of otorhi-

nolaryngologists.

We would also like to highlight the progress 

made in the year 2012: we hired a CEO who has pro-

vided an important support to the editorial production; 

shown the papers “ahead of print” at the website; and 

a DOI number assignment to each paper published. 

Additionally, our members may already have access to 

issues in mobile devices such as I-phones and I-pads. 

This is technology combined with science!

Finally, we want to thank our colleagues who 

participated with exemplary dedication as associate 

editors and reviewers in this biennium, 2011 and 2012, 

2013: an year of celebration and joy for all of us

EDITORIAL

Braz J Otorhinolaryngol.

2013;79(1):3.
.org

a period in which we won our indexing to ISI, and 

we wish to extend a warm welcome to new members.

Our future as a high level journal depends on 

each of us; thus, we count on the support from all of 

you, so as to increasingly have quality publications 

in our BJORL.

A great 2013 to all!
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